# The Montreal Minute



Montreal, Wisconsin Quarterly Newsletter Vol 1, Issue 3 March 15, 2022

## **Hello Montreal Friends!**

Mayor Traczyk, city employees, and city council members continue to explore multiple avenues to locate and secure funding for the city's necessary infrastructure updates and repairs. Unfortunately, we were not awarded any funding for the Neighborhood Investment Grant, but we WILL NOT GIVE UP!

TECH UPDATE: The City is excited to announce that our website has been upgraded! Please check out the City's new website at www.montrealwis.com

The 4<sup>th</sup> annual Hygge Hike was an even bigger success this year, and you may still see some of the ice luminaries out on the Historic Montreal Trails. A HUGE thanks go out to NICER, Penokee Rangers and all of the volunteers who helped make the night magical! We hope you were able to get out and enjoy such a lovely community event!

### Other important news:

Councilman Ken Saari will be finishing up his 2<sup>nd</sup> term this year, and we wish to thank him for all of his hard work and dedication over the past 4 years!

A special thanks also goes out to Montreal Foreman, Mark Haeger, for all of his help in plowing A LOT of snow for Hygge Hike!



#### **Dates to Remember:**

Earth Day is April 22! Please help keep our community beautiful by spending some time outside with friends and family, cleaning up our streets.

Montreal City Spring clean-up is tentatively scheduled for May 1, pending weather cooperation.

## Together, we can do great things!

Until next time,

Your friendly neighborhood Councilwoman ~Maleah Cummings